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What can our website do for you?  

Our website contains details of our 

meetings our councillors and lots 

more, but it is also an important 

resource that can be used by 

residents of Aldwick.   

 

Under the heading ‘About Aldwick’ you’ll find ‘What’s On In Aldwick’ – which 

provides listings of local events.  We can upload jpeg posters of your event in 

order to attract the public. 

Aldwick News Extra – is where you’ll find items that we simply don’t have space 

for on the front page (which can carry a maximum of five stories).  Here you’ll 

find details of anything from children’s library events to what to do during a 

power cut. Let us know if there’s an item you’d like to see here. 

If you have a neighbourhood assocation, or maybe a local group, we can publish 

its details for you under Aldwick Residents Associations and Groups.  Please note 

that under GDPR rules, we had to remove the existing groups from our new 

website.  But we can republish if you send us the details. 

Our new website is enjoying more and more ‘hits’ from the public, so if there is 

something you want to publicise, contact us with the story! 
 

Last Call for Grant Applications 

If you’re reading this before September 3rd, you are just in time 

to apply for a grant for your local group or organisation.  Grant forms can be 

found on our website, but hurry. The deadline for acceptance of grants is 

September 3rd. 

 

Want to become a Parish Councillor?  

We are still looking for three extra members of 

the public to join our team.  If you want to be part 

of a hard-working, innovative council and feel 

you could improve Aldwick Parish for its residents, please get in touch with the 

Clerk. 

 

In Brief - A Smoother Drive 

Our car park was closed for a few days in July, while Places For People, who own 

the land, had the car park resurfaced.  We hope you’ll agree that it offers a 

smoother drive and improves the entire lot considerably.   
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